Invitation to a meeting on 'Early medical intervention in human
immunodeficiency virus infection / Ciaran Barry, M.D.

Contributors

Barry, Ciaran.
Royal College of Physicians of Ireland

Publication/Creation
1990.

Persistent URL

https://wellcomecollection.org/works/bsnnb2z7

License and attribution

Conditions of use: it is possible this item is protected by copyright and/or
related rights. You are free to use this item in any way that is permitted by
the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. For other
uses you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Wellcome Collection

183 Euston Road

London NW1 2BE UK

T +44 (0)20 7611 8722

E library@wellcomecollection.org
https://wellcomecollection.org




x b

8th Movember, 1990.

Invitation to a Meeting on
'EARLY MEDICAL INTERVENTION IN HUMAN IMMUNODEFICIENCY

YIRUS TNFECTION'

Dear Colleague,

AN 1mportant meeting on the above will be held in the
Royal College of Physicians of Ireland on November 30th, 1990.
I am enclosing a copy of the programme for your information.

I have pleasure in inviting you to attend.

Dr. Robert Gallo and a veritable galaxy of world experts
on AIDS have agreed to participate, and I am sure it will he a
most informative and interesting meeting.

There is no registration fee and lunch will be provided

for those attending by the sponsors of the meeting, ICN
Pharmaceuticals.

I do hope that you will be able to join us.
Kind regards.
Yours sincerely,
f ) n
\torom, L2)-enra———

M

T

Ciaran Barry,

WNovember 23rd, 1990,

= Linda Stubbs, R.C.P.I. b
(Tel. and Fax No: 616677
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